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Group Newsletter 
WELCOME 

AN EASTER SPECIAL 

Winter Mad Hike 
Congratulation to the three Scout on completing 
your hike, you make us proud that you finished your 
first district hike.  Well done on also gaining your 
Hikes Away & Navigators Staged Activity Badges. 
 

 

 

Pirate Castle Visit  
A cold Saturday in March saw Cubs and Scouts 
visiting the Pirates Castle on the Canal in 
Camden. A taster for us and a chance to learn a 
new skill, each of our Cubs and Scouts will gain 
Time on the Water & Paddlesports Staged 
Activity Badges. We would like to thank the 
Pirate Castle & Go! London for our session  
Once again, we are proud that we have some of 
the best young people in our group 
 

 
 

 

St George’s Day Celebrations  
Sunday 21st April 2024 
St Marys Parish Church, Eversholt Street  
10:45 am.   Please attend in full uniform 
so that we can present our flags at the 
start of the service. Also, there will be 
awards to hand out on the day.  

Easter Break  
We will be back on 18th April 2024 and 
please make sure all members attend in 
uniform..   

 

HAPPY EASTER 
TO YOU ALL 



 
  

SUBS 
 
WEEKLY PAYMENTS  
We are now taking weekly payment at £2.50p per 
week. 
 
MONTHLY PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
Apr 18th.     MAY 2th   JUN 6th   JUL 4th 
 
Our bank details:  
Details to pay direct are below: 
Account Name: 15th St Pancras Scout Group 
Account Number: 30167163  
Sort Code: 309950  
Please add ref as Subs and your Child’s first name.  
 
Please remember that should you fail to pay 
subs your child will be barred from attending 
all meeting until subs are paid in full, if you are 
having difficulties in paying please speak to a 
leader..  

Group T-Shirt 
We will be placing order for T-Shirts during 
the Easter break and if you have not returned 
your form it is not to late. Please your send 
order Mike Whittick via Whatsapp.   
SPARE FORM ATTACHED  
 

Cub of the Month  
February’s holder is Ivoree Lundeya 
 

 
The winner for each month recieves a 
certificate and special yellow woggle, the 
woggle is handmade and unique to the Cubs 
at the 15th.  

Weekend at the Scout Dockland Project East London 

 
Three Scouts joined others from North London Scout District to a weekend of water activities at the 
Docklands, they spent a lot of time on the water and the weather was kind most of the time. A big thanks 
to Rob for orangising the trip and those who helped getting them there..  Hopefully more will get the 
chance again to take part next time. 



 


